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Your Opinion Counts!

Special thanks to the 12 interest groups that attended the meeting with the National Capital

Commission’s (NCC) Board of Directors on May 3, 2005.
The following are examples of actions that the NCC will undertake as a result of this meeting:

« The Somerset West Community Health Centre will be invited to be part of the LeBreton Flats
Working Group to represent affordable housing during the next phase of planning of this

mixed-use community.

« A historical study will be undertaken to better understand the past of the Moore Farm Estate
and measures will be undertaken to restore the buildings.

« We will increase the funding for conservation as well as patrols in remote areas of Gatineau

Park, particularly in the western area of the Park.

—

» We have extended our financial contribution to the Pathway Patrol to cover a period of five

years, instead of the initial two years.

e A number of initiatives will be implemented to renaturalize areas of Leamy Lake Park, such as

planting trees, removing invasive species and reducing the areas where the lawns are mowed.

« We have confirmed our support for seeking a heritage designation for the Ottawa River.

« We are currently working with Transport 2000 on the proposal to commemorate the 4oth
anniversary of the Ottawa Train Station in 2006.

Visit our website at www.nationalcapitalcommission.gc.ca to find out about other NCC public
consultations, or contact us at (613) 239-5555 or 1 800 704-8227, or info@ncc-ccn.ca.
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